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Vice‐dean	for	Student	Affairs	
Public	Notice	No.11/2022	
 
INSTRUCTION	MEETING	ON	WORK	SAFETY	
TO	BE	ATTENDED	BY	ALL	STUDENTS	ADMITTED	TO	BACHELOR´S	AND	
CONTINUATION	MASTER´S	DEGREE	COURSES.	
	
All new students admitted to the Bachelor and Continuation Master Programmes shall 
meet to be given instructions on health and safety at work and instructions on fire 
protection during these meetings, their attendance being obligatory. 
Attendance of first-year students at the instruction meeting of their choice is a necessary 
condition for passing to the next semester and will be checked during their registration 
for the summer semester. 
The introductory instruction meetings on health and safety at work and fire protection 
in the academic year 2022 - 2023 are scheduled for: 
	
Wednesday		 	 30.11.		 8.30	–	9.30																																																																																																								
Teams system 
Friday																													2.12.													12.00	–	13.00		
Teams system 
 
Students choose the one that suits them better from the offered dates. 
 
On signing in Microsoft Teams, students will read: Team‐FJFI	školení	BOZP	a	PO	and can 
log in in the usual way. 
A proof of student having passed the instruction meeting will appear in KOS and will be 
given to student by the Study Office.  
 
 

                                                                                                                                              
                           doc. Mgr. Milan Krbálek, Ph.D. 

          Vice-dean for Study Affairs 
 
 

Prague, 22nd November, 2022 


